In conjunction with the Board of Health and the Board of Selectmen, the Warren Senior Center
will be closed for congregate meals and activities until May 4, 2020 We are open for essential
services only, Monday, and Wednesday 12:00 to 2:00, and essential services and takeout
meals Tuesday and Thursday 10:00 to 1:00. please call before coming down, we will be
reassessing this with the Board of Health, The Select Board and the C.O.A. and will keep you
informed. Any questions please call the Warren Senior Center at 413-436-5662



